
November 1, 2021

Select Board
Arlington Town Hall
730 Massachusetts Avenue
Arlington, MA 02476

Dear Select Board,

The Arlington Chamber of Commerce would like to request that the Select Board approve the
following dates for free parking in the Russell and Water Street Municipal Lots to help in promoting
local holiday shopping.

Saturday, November 27, 2021
Saturday, December 4, 2021
Saturday, December 11, 2021
Saturday, December 18, 2021

Please contact me at 617-429-2558 with any questions.  Thank you for your help.

Best regards,

Beth Locke
Executive Director
Arlington Chamber of Commerce
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